SPECIAL MEETING APPROVAL OF MODIFICATION FOR 1985, 1986 CDBG FUNDS

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, August 8, 1989 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The purpose of the meeting was to review for acceptance the modification to the 1985 and 1986 CDBG application. The meeting was opened by Chairman, Joseph Shinsky, who stated the purpose of the meeting.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adopt the authorizing resolution amending the budget and activities for the 1985 and 1986 CDBG Application. Original use of the funds were designated for Economic Development. The modification of the application amends the funds to be used for sewer tap-in fees and front-foot assessments for low/moderate income persons.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer